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Junior Conference is right around the corner April 11th-13th, 2025 at Camp Arnaz.  Seniors if you have not 
registered and paid for your juniors to attend Junior Conference please do so by March 28th, 2025.  All the forms 
are under Junior Activities/Junior Conference.  If you have any questions, please contact Martha Romano, Junior 
Conference Director, email calegionfirstlady@gmail.com. 

All checks/money orders with tickets stubs for Junior Conference should be mailed ALA, Department of CA, 401 
Van Ness Avenue, Suite 319, San Francisco, CA 94102-4570.  Make check payable to ALA Dept of CA, include Unit 
and/or District number on all checks/money order. 

Seniors let us keep mentoring our juniors allowing them to attend your meetings and helping at your Post.  Here 
are some key things we should be teaching our juniors. 

• How to conduct a meeting 
• Flag Etiquette 
• Poppy Program 
• Candle Ceremony 
• Patch Program 
• Learn what TAPS, Blue Star Banners, POW/MIA, etc., means. 

If you have any juniors who are eligible to receive patches, please email me their names as soon as possible.  My 
email address is huntLL577@gmail.com.   

2024-2025 National Junior Activities Program Awards deadline is June 1st, 2025, by 5pm EST, https://www.legion-
aux.org search Junior Activities.  These are the awards. 

• Department Award Best Department Junior Activities Program 
•  Junior Member of the Year 
• Unit Award: Most Outstanding Unit Junior Activities Program  

Let us keep up the great work with our juniors. “Our Juniors are Our Future” 

 

Lucy Hunt 
Junior Activities Chairman 
American Legion Auxiliary 
Department of California 
C. (213) 521-9895 
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